
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Honorable Members of the 

West Allis Common Council  

City Hall 

West Allis, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Council Members: 

 

I am herewith reappointing Alderperson Richard F. Narlock as a member of the West Allis Fair 

Housing Board under the guidelines of the ordinance pertaining to limitation on consecutive 

terms for members of Boards and Commissions.  His three-year term will expire on February 1, 

2007. 

 

Your confirmation of this reappointment will be appreciated by the undersigned. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeannette Bell, 

Mayor 
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